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Public Access Meeting Process with Interim Administrator 
Councils Interim Administrator Mike Colreavy announced today that he is providing time to 
community members who would like to make a public submission towards the 
Extraordinary meeting agenda.  
 
Community members can apply through Council’s public access process to meet with the 
Interim Administrator on Thursday 21 October between 2.30pm and 4.30pm. An email 
must be sent by 5pm Wednesday 20 October to: 
 
General.manager@nirc.gov.nf 
 
Appointments will be over Microsoft Teams as the Interim Administrator is based in NSW 
and cannot be on Norfolk Island due to travel restrictions. If applicants do not have access 
to Microsoft Teams, access will be provided through Council meeting rooms. 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Roach 

GENERAL MANAGER 
19 October 2021 

 


